
Submission to IEPMC (personal details redacted) 
 
Dear Panel, 
 
As an Illawarra resident and someone who is well informed about the damage mining under 
our water catchment is doing and as someone who has witnessed the damage first hand, I’m 
want to state that no further damage should be considered acceptable to Sydney’s water 
catchments. 
 
Our water and our water catchment are more valuable than any other resource and should 
be protected from further risk and damage. 
 
Please help us protect this priceless! 
 
Regards, 
 
Paul Myjavec  
 


